
 
From: brian rose   
Sent: Sunday, 22 February 2015 8:09 AM 
To: IPART Mailbox 
Subject: CHCC special variation (rate increase) application 
 
Dear Sirs, 
 
I understand that CHCC have lodged a special a (rate increase) application with you. IPART 
restricted CHCC's previous application to 1 year because of their failure to consult ratepayers 
adequately. 
 
I am writing to advise IPART that CHCC has just completed a ratepayer survey composed of 3 
elements: Unbelievably 
 
1. Postcard survey. 
2. Internet survey 
3. Random panel survey. 
 
The percentage of ratepayers AGAINST the increase ranged from 71.4 to 88%. Despite this CHCC 
have gone ahead and made the special variation (rate increase) application. This is not 
meaningful consulation. I think if you consult someone you have to listen to what they say.  This 
then appears to be a cynical attempt to pay lip service to a consultation process and shows 
contempt for both ratepayers and IPART. I would be incredulous if IPART are taken in by this 
absurd ( and expensive) "consultation process". 
 
IPART needs to be aware that: 
 
1. The consultation process was a sham. 
2. CHCC are not listening to ratepayers. 
3. More than 2/3 of those surveyed oppose the rate increase. 
 
Unbelieveably CHCC have just approved a $20,000 bonus to the GM, how this can be justified as 
external consultants had to be brought in to find cost savings that he could not is beyond me. Is 
IPART able to assist CHCC with financial advice, it seems that such advice is sorely needed. 
 
FYI I have attached a jpg of just 2 of the letters in the local paper on this subject. 
 
I have not seen any IPART advertising asking for ratepayer responses but presumably this will 
happen soon. Please accept this as a formal submission to that process. 
 
Best Regards 
Brian Rose (ratepayer) 




